
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION- School closed from 4th January 

 
As you have heard in the press, teachers have been advised by their Unions not to return to 
work in these unsafe circumstances.  As a result, a number of our teachers have informed us 
that they will follow this advice and therefore our staffing levels are insufficient to allow us to 
open school safely.   

Whilst we understand this is inconvenient and undesirable, the Governors and HT have a duty 
of care to provide a safe working environment for children and staff. 
 
Online learning will begin for all children on Monday 4th January and this will include 
live teaching for all classes.  Further information will be available via you child’s e-schools 
account on Monday.   
 
We will open for key worker children from Wednesday - more information will appear 
on our website on Monday.  Please refer to our school website.   
  
We will be open as soon as it is safe to do so.    

  

  

 


